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McDonald’s replaces HFCS with sugar in hamburger buns  

 

Dear Colleagues and Friends,  

 

The Executive Director would like to draw your attention to the Reuters article 

below. Please click on the link to access the full article. 

 

“McDonald’s announced that they will switch to sucrose instead of High Fructose 

Corn Syrup (HFCS) when making their hamburger buns, in order to address 

concerns that HFCS consumption could lead to higher obesity levels. (Reuters)” 

 

_____________________ 

http://ecruu.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d6712fd4463799fff65d820cb&id=a7316e2e5d&e=3337e56128

